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Mathematics Placement Test (MPT)

All students entering Memorial University who are intending to take a mathematics course should
write the Mathematics Placement Test. In addition, prospective NURSING STUDENTS, will be
required to have a pass (50% or more) on the MPT to qualify for a second-year Pharmacology
course. Nursing candidates who do not achieve at least 50% will be required to complete
MATH 102N in their first year of studies at MUN.

List of Sites for Mathematics Placement Test, June 5, 2010

Baie Verte
Bonavista

Burgeo
Burin

Carbonear
Carmanville

Churchill Falls
Clarenville

Corner Brook
English Harbour West

Fogo
Gander

Glovertown
Grand Falls-Windsor

Happy Valley-Goose Bay
L’Anse Au Loup
Labrador City

Lewisporte
McKays
Newville
Placentia

Port aux Basques
Port Hope Simpson

Port Saunders
Rocky Harbour

St. Anthony
St. John’s
Springdale

Stephenville
Trepassey
Wesleyville

Important Information

The registration form is available from April 19 to May 17, 2010. Because the
division of Distance Education and Learning Technologies must have time to
forward test materials to invigilators, students must have registered by the
deadline to be assured a seat at the site of their choice.

To register go to www.mun.ca/math, then select “MATHEMATICS PLACEMENT TEST

(MPT)” from the main menu. There, you will find “June MPT Registration” in the
second paragraph on “Registration”.

Complete the form and submit. Be sure to include your e-mail address so that we
can contact you in late May or early June with updates that include the specific
location of your MPT. Please put the address mpt@mun.ca in your e-mail address
book. If you do not, the notification could be shunted to your “junk” directory.

A link to a synopsis of the MPT is available on the page where you find the link to
the registration form.

The MPT is scheduled for 10:00 a.m. on the first Saturday in June.

If you have any questions, please contact Harold Johnson at (709) 737-8914 or
hjohnson@mun.ca .
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